
 

 

Important Notice for Students 

 
Batches 2018/19 and 2019/20 

 
Local government Election – 6th May 2025 

 

Dear Students,  

You are eligible to be excused from clinical work in view of upcoming local government Election 
scheduled for 6th May 2025. Leave will be granted according to government circular, based on 
the distance between your place of clinical work and your designated polling station: 

Distance to Polling Station Leave Entitlement 

40 km or less Half (½) day 

Between 40 km and 100 km 1 day 

Between 100 km and 159 km 1½ days 

More than 159 km 2 days 

The clinical staff has been requested to comply with your needs according to the above guideline.  
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